
To: Students, Faculty, and Staff  
 
Graduate School of Arts and Sciences  
College of Arts and Sciences  
Graduate School of Mathematical Sciences   
 
The transition to Stage Orange and the plan to resume activities on campus  
 
Dr. Fukuda, executive director and chair of the U-Tokyo coronavirus task force has 
announced the lowering of the university-wide status from level 2 to level 1, effective Monday, 
June 15. In light of this, the current stage of the Komaba campus will be changed from Stage 
Red A to Stage Orange.  
 
I announced the rules and regulations for Stage Orange on May 29. Here, I would like to 
announce once again how activities shall be carried out on the Komaba Campus during this 
stage.  
 
1 Students in the Junior Division are allowed to take online classes on campus (limited to 
students who have difficulty taking classes online at home). Please note that a reservation is 
required to take the classes on campus.  
 
2 Students in the Senior Division, graduate students, and research students may enter the 
campus for their research activities and attend small-group seminars. These students may also 
take online classes on campus. Please limit the time you spend on campus to 30% or less of 
the time that you would spend on campus during normal times. A reservation is required to 
enter the campus, use the classrooms, and enter the library.   
 
3 Faculty members and researchers may host online lectures from the campus. You may also 
host small-group seminars on campus for students in the senior division and graduate 
students. Please keep the time you spend on campus to 30% or less of the time that you would 
spend on campus during normal times.  
 
4 When you conduct research activities, please keep the time you spend on campus to 30% or 
less of the time that you would spend on campus during normal times.  
 
5 We encourage you to conduct all of your meetings online whenever possible. Meetings may 
be held in person only if there are no more than ten attendees.   
 
6 The administrative office shall have a maximum of 60% of staff members commute to the 
campus. Some delays and post-processing are expected, and staggered office hours and 
working from home are encouraged.   
 
Once again, we ask for your understanding and cooperation in the above policy.  
 

June 12, 2020   
Kunihiro Ohta  

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences, Faculty of Arts and Sciences   


